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Summary:

During this conversation, Director Foster briefed Vice President Humphrey about the
progress of the NPT. Foster said that he was willing to meet Germany’s concerns about
such issues as protecting its civil nuclear industry and a future European federation.
Moreover, noting that Washington had to discuss the NPT with other countries that could
“otherwise go nuclear,” Foster worried that a long delay caused by consultations could
“jeopardize the chance of the rest of the world getting signed up.”
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